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Avanti Gardens School



School re-opens
for the Spring 
Term 2023 on 
Monday 9th 

January



We say a sad GOODBYE to MISS CHARLES & MISS 
MADAN. Both ladies will be leaving Avanti 
Gardens this term to pursue other challenges. We 
thank Miss Charles and Miss Madan for their hard 
work and dedication at Avanti Gardens. We wish 
them both lots and lots of luck in their new 
journey.

Goodbye & Au Revoir Miss Charles & Miss Madan



For those eligible to free school meals, 

the Bristol City Council vouchers will be 

sent out by email shortly. As we have an 

additional week's holiday a further 

voucher will be sent separately later in 

the holidays from evouchers.com

Message From The Office



Frankie from Year 2 is cutting 12 inches 

off her hair for The Little Princess Trust. 

To help her with her fundraiser and to 

read her story please click on the link 

below.

FRANKIE

Well done Frankie, what a generous 

giving thing to do.

FRANKIES FUNDRAISER

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/frankie-amos?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=frankie-amos&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=0154e266d1ec41f7aff037b489277027


AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 2023
Our Spring Term after school 

clubs will start Week Beginning 

16th January 2023. Details of each 

club, days and times will go out to 

parents on Monday 9th 

January. We hope to have 

more' clubs' choice for our Early 

Years children and Year 1.



Spring Term 2023

Movie Night

Easter Egg Hunt

Spring Family Celebration

PTA
Events 

Next Term 
2023



SCHOOL Events Next Half Term

Spring Term 2023

Avanti Gardens 'Got Talent' – Performance Poetry

National Science Week – Engineering Theme

Easter Musical Extravaganza for families (All Classes)

Teacher, Parents and Child Mid-Year Discussions

Open Topic Afternoons for families – work along-side your child in class

Open Reading Mornings – start the day reading with your child in class

We are interested to hear from 

any parents/carers whose 

professions are in the field of 

science and who could 

volunteer their expertise 

during our Science Week 

March 13th – 17th



A Final Message to Families in 2022
September seems like a distant memory. It has been a long and busy Autumn Term. We are all 

looking forward to Christmas and I would like to wish you all a very happy Christmas and a 

wonderful New Year.

This term has been packed with activities, class assemblies, visitors into school, parent led 

workshops, educational visits outside of school and of course our amazing PTA Halloween Disco 
and Winter Fayre. This has all been in addition to our staff and children working extremely hard 

to ensure our children all fulfil their potential.

Our school continues to grow with additional children starting all the time which is a wonderful 

compliment and testimony to the school and you it’s strong, talented, and supportive community.

The highlights for me this year were Circomedia and the three amazing Christmas productions with 
an incredible show of support from families. It was great to see the confidence in our children and 

the smiles on their faces. Again, these events enrich the curriculum and allow education to take 

place both inside and outside of the classroom which is key to every child’s development.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all well at this special time of the year and hope 

2023 brings you more amazing experiences.
Merry Christmas to you all from everyone at Avanti Gardens School.

Samantha Travis (Interim Principal)



We are incredibly proud of all the 

children in EYFS for their hard 

work in the Christmas 

performance. Many of them are still 

saying 'we want to do it again!'

We hope you all have a wonderful 

Christmas and we look forward to 

seeing you in the new year!



We are incredibly proud of 

KS1 and

their performance in 'Lights, 

Camel Action'. They dazzled 

everyone with their amazing 

acting, dancing and singing.



KS2 have had an enjoyable last 

week of term filled with lots of 

Christmas craft and fun! It was 

well deserved after their 

amazing carol concert 

performances on Monday 

so they should be very proud 

of themselves.



Thank you to all our families for your support this 

year!

Wishing you a very MERRY 
CHRITMAS & A HAPPY 
NEW YEAR from all at Avanti Gardens.


